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    Thursday 14th March 2019
	Dear Parents,
We had a wonderful time celebrating World Book day last week. There were some excellent costume designs. The fun continues tomorrow with Red Nose day!
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Wednesday 27th March – Year 3 assembly to parents – 2.40pm start

Thursday 28th March –Class photo day

Wednesday 3rd April – Year 1 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Thursday 4th April – Year 2 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Lexi and Ava. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  We have been very egg-cited this week with the arrival of 10 chicken eggs in 
             Foundation. The children have enjoyed watching the eggs hatch and the baby 
             chicks develop. In literacy, we have been creating little books about the journey of 
             an egg. The children have been making observations of the eggs each day, drawing 
             and writing about what has happened.  In maths we have been learning all about 
             taking away, the children have been playing with our toy eggs showing off their 
             subtraction skills. 
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been adding and subtracting using number lines.  We have 

             started to look at crossing the tens barrier, it is very tricky!  We have also been 

             learning about our senses in science.
Year 2  In Year 2 we have been writing non-chronological reports about dragons.  We have

             worked hard to write in paragraphs and to use interesting adjectives to describe

             them.  In maths we have begun to look at fractions.
Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have been finding out about what people ate in the Stone 
             Age. We have started planning our own adventure stories set in the Stone Age in
             English, and we have been adding with money and finding change in maths.
Year 4  Year 4 have been using problem solving and reasoning skills in maths.  They have

             been looking at the devastating effects of earthquakes in topic.  We are also getting

             to grips with our “The Twits” script and looking at direct and reported speech.
Year 5  Year 5 have been solving area and perimeter problems in maths.  We have also 

             been learning how to add speech into our stories.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been writing conclusions in science.  In English we have

             written descriptions.  In maths we have been converting fractions.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation and the baby chicks! We have been very impressed with
             how kind and caring the children have been this week. We have loved seeing the
             children ask to do multiple pieces of writing all about our eggs and chicks.
Year 1  Isabelle for using independence and confidence to write a beautiful poem, well
             done!  Julian for using fantastic perseverance in maths and always choosing to
             challenge himself.  Well done!
Year 2  Dylan for superb report writing this week.  I was so impressed with your 

             independence and perseverance during our writing lesson.  Harry for writing an

             outstanding report with clear paragraphs, excellent spelling and great

             punctuation.  Well done boys!
Year 3  Brandon for planning his Stone Age adventure story so thoughtfully, and Lily for 
             having confidence when adding totals of coins in maths. Well done!
Year 4  Holly for being conscientious and dedicated to her classwork.  Luke for 

             perseverance in maths.
Year 5  Jemma for showing great confidence in maths.  Rosalind for showing great 

             confidence when explaining a tricky area maths problem.
Year 6  Bethany for her great description in English this week – lots of determination to

             use great vocabulary.  Minah for her excellent attitude towards everything she

             does.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Foundation for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.

Foundation class have enjoyed watching their chicks hatch in their classroom. Please feel free to find out more by popping into the classroom after school.














